FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

October 16, 2014

JUDAISM THE NEXT GENERATION, INC.

P.0O. BOX 1291 FOCELhI3a0Eg |

FORT LAUDERDALE, FL 33302 10/ 1o/ 14~-0 41 =il

SUBJECT: JUDAISM THE NEXT GENERATION, INC.
Ref. Number: N14000001664

This letter is to advise you that as of October 16, 2014 the AMENDMENT for
JUDAISM THE NEXT GENERATION, INC. has/have been reactivated.

We received a check for Debit Memo #11096-A as a replacement check for the
one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Garry Leonard
Division of Corporations Letter Number: 414A00022185

www.sunbiz.org

vicion of Onrnoratione - PO ROY 82927 - Tallalhacanns Flarida 29214



